
From: Molly Pauker [MollyP@FOXTV.COM]
Sent: Friday, September 05, 2003 3:58 PM
To: Sophie Arrington
Subject: E980353

The earth station application filed on behalf of KSAZ License, Inc. had a
typographical error in the call sign.  It is E980353, not E980553.

Please accept my apology for the error and thank you very much for pointing it
out.


